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Visalia PD Property Crimes Detectives Recover over $150,000 Worth of Stolen Property  

 
VPD Seeks Public Assistance in the 2022 Killing of Juan Carlos Viera 
 
The Visalia Police Department is seeking assistance from the public in solving the 2022 murder of 40-
year-old Juan Carlos Viera.  
 
On January 24, 2022, at approximately 8:19 p.m., officers were called to the 200 block of East Houston 
Avenue for a report of an assault with a deadly weapon. When officers arrived on scene, they found 
40-year-old Juan Carlos Viera suffering from multiple gunshot wounds. He was transported to Kaweah 
Health where he died from his injuries.  

Two years have passed since this tragic incident. The VPD Violent Crimes Unit is urging anyone with 
any information to please come forward. No detail is too small and could potentially lead to a 
breakthrough in the case.  

If you have any information, please contact Detective Luis Berrocales at (559)713-4727. To remain 
anonymous, reach out to the Anonymous Tip Line at (559)713-4738. 
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